Parent Involvement Report

November 16, 2023

As a result of the 2023 Parent Teacher Conferences conducted in October, the schools reported the following participation:

Franklin Elementary -had **286** total parent conferences. From the beginning of the year with Popsicles with the Principal to October with the Fall Festival, FES has had a tremendous amount of parent/guardian involvement.

Simpson Elementary- had **1,466** parents involved since the beginning of school. 546 Parent Teacher conferences. Open House had a record number of 620 participants and Fall Festival had approximately 300 parents participating.

Lincoln Elementary-had **783** parent/guardians participate in school events since the beginning of school. 381 total Parent Teacher conferences were conducted and 402 attended the Open House.

Franklin-Simpson Middle School- had a total of **352** parent contacts for Parent Teacher conferences and Open House.

Franklin-Simpson High School-had a total of **338** Parent Teacher Conferences. Parent contact has been added to Weekly Overviews.

Franklin Simpson-West Campus- had a total of **28** virtual and in-person students represented in conferences.

Total Parents Involved= 3,253 This is an increase of 488 parent contacts from this same time last year. We have seen more interest in coming to school and actively participating in school events. As a district, we are making an intentional effort to find ways to involve more parents. We realize that engaging ALL stakeholders, especially our parents, will increase student achievement.